
 

Dear parents and carers, 

Year 1 homework will be set each week and children will have one week to complete this. 

This will consist of spellings found in the homework section of the planner. Children can 

choose five words to practice in the spelling section of the planner (underneath the 

homework box). Your child has also received a treasury tag with common words to 

practice reading, we will add to this tag each week.  

Homework can also consist of handwriting practice, a maths/phonics activity and as 

always, we ask that your child reads with an adult 3 times a week at home (this could be 

them reading to you or you sharing a story with them). Please document this in their 

planner to show this has been completed. A simple message such as 'read with 

Mom/Dad' is enough, please don't feel obliged to write lots.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 

Many Thanks 

Miss Beaumont  

Sent via 

 

 

https://cas5-0-urlprotect.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2f1bljkjkl.r.eu%2dwest%2d1.awstrack.me%2fL0%2fhttps%3a%252F%252Fwww.sch.life%2f1%2f01020191fa77192e%2d61914c33%2dc797%2d43e6%2d966f%2d7e9828b0519e%2d000000%2fACXSRHo%5fOa750gCPvObjhf7ydCs%3d391&umid=d907c38d-a70e-48de-bfe7-f56072fd03cc&auth=38d50a40bade8664914f3937f85784a9bcbef566-24267d879dc709865b607d6b830908031387c66e

